
North-South 400kV Interconnection Development Project Activity – 2010 

September 2010 

Circumstances Leading to the Withdrawal of the Planning Application for the Meath-Tyrone 400kV 

Interconnection Development Report released. 

June 2010 

Planning application withdrawn 

Press Release: 

29.06.10 EirGrid Withdraws Planning Application 29-06-10   

May 2010 

Oral Hearing begins in Carrickmacross, Co. Monaghan 

March 2010 

Statutory consultation period ends. 

Information Centres open by appointment only. 

Press Release:  

EirGrid will meet Stakeholders in Navan and Carrickmacross 05-03-10  

February 2010 

Press Release:  

Extended Opening Hours At Information Centres 17-02-10   

January 2010 

Statutory consultation period begins. 

North East Power Line Projects FAQ January 2010 - This document outlines the answers to questions 

sent to EirGrid by landowners and the local community in relation to the project. The questions have 

been received in response to a Frequently Asked Questions document that was released by EirGrid in 

July 2009. The new questions in this document are 'follow-up' questions that seek clarification on some 

of the answers given in July 2009. 

Press Release: 

Eirgrid Extends Opening Hours 18-01-10  

EirGrid Local Information Offices Temporarily Closed   07-01-10 


